
 
 

Weekly Update from Assemblymember Kelles 

Dear Neighbors, 

Another busy week in Albany where legislative season is in full swing. I wanted to pass along an 

update on some notable pieces of legislation that passed this week and a new bill I introduced. 

As always, please contact my office if you have any questions or concerns and we will do our 

best to help connect you with answers and resources. 

In good health, 
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Safe Staffing Legislation (A108B & 

A7119)  

The COVID-19 pandemic highlighted just how 

important nurses and other direct care workers are 

to our community. The put their health at risk in a 

time when much was unknown about COVID-19, 

updated us over cell phones, set up Zoom calls to 

connect us with our loved ones, and often were the 

ones holding their hands when we couldn't be in 

the room. I was proud to vote to pass legislation to 

address understaffing in our hospitals and nursing 

homes and sets safe staffing standards across New 

York to improve patient care and provide greater 

support for health care workers. Read more here. 

 

Eviction and Foreclosure Moratorium Extension (A7127, A7175) 

This past year, COVID-19 uprooted our entire lives as many New Yorkers lost their primary 

source of income and small businesses lost steady revenue streams. That is why we passed an 

eviction and foreclosure moratorium through May 1, 2021 for tenants, homeowners, small 

landlords, and small businesses experiencing financial hardship. As we open and recover from 

the challenges of the past year, we need to extend this moratorium through Aug. 31, 2021, as 

we get money into the hands of landlords and businesses to make them whole and to pay for 

back rent, utilities, and mortgages. 

$100 million Landlord Fund (A7280)  

I was proud to pass a state budget that provides billions in combined state funds for tenants 

and landlords, as well as money for landlords who are not eligible for federal aid. In addition, 

there is funding for homeowners who have faced significant hardships. We also understand 

that COVID-19 has impacted small landlords especially hard. I was proud to vote this week 

on a bill that will make sure small landlords get the relief they need and deserve. 

 

https://nyassembly.gov/Press/?sec=story&story=96993


  
 

  



 
 

 

Wishing a very happy Mother's Day to all of the 
mothers and caregivers. Thank you for your 
tireless work to care for children and families here 
in our community. 
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https://www.facebook.com/AMAnnaKelles/
https://twitter.com/annakelles?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
http://www.youtube.com/user/NYSAssemblyMajority


  

  

  

 

 


